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Friends, 
 
I would like to say thank you. Today marks 16 years that 
the Arold family has been here on the mission field in 
the Kingdom of Thailand. If you have ever prayed for us, 
if you have ever given to our family/ministry, or if you 
have visited us here in Thailand, I would like to say 
thank you. 
  
In the past 16 years, by the grace of God, we have been 
privileged to get the Gospel to over a million people 
easily. I don't know how many of them were saved, but 
I know that we pride ourselves on giving a clear 
presentation of the Gospel. Thank you for having a part 
in our ministry here. 
  
Pray that we can raise the money to reach a million souls in the next year. The schools are open wider than 
they have ever been, and we have many workers ready to go. 
 
Also, we have a major prayer request. I cannot ignore this, as it has been beating in my soul for years now. 
We have so many children who come to our church who get abused every night and have no physical roof, 
but they love God and love our church. We could buy a piece of land that would hold our church, an 
orphanage to help these children, and a language school to support the orphanage.  
 
Many children want to learn English, and we could support this orphanage and our ministry with the language 
school. We need the land and buildings to make this happen. If you would please consider helping, this would 
be an amazing opportunity to reach this next generation for Christ and be self-supported at the same time. 
  
May God multiply your sacrifices many times over. 
  
Eddie Arold 
Thailand 


